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specific advice. The material is meant for general illustration and/or informational purposes only. Although the information has been gathered from sources believed to be reliable, no representation is made as to its 
accuracy.  

There have been significant changes to the federal tax laws beginning in 2018, many of which affect 
the real estate industry. The California Association of REALTORS

®
 has published the following chart 

as a helpful comparison of the changes of interest to homeowners and real estate professionals. 

Source: California Association of REALTORS® 


